
Public Hearing Reply Form 

Persons invited to present testimony at the public hearing on examining ways to reduce the incidence of 

no-fault auto insurance fraud in New York to be held on April 26, 2011 or who wish to submit written 

testimony are requested to complete and return this reply form by April 19, 2011 to: 

Alison Cooper 

Senate Insurance Committee Director 

Senator James L. Seward 

430 CAP 

Albany, NY 12247 

email: acooper@nysenate.gov 

phone: (518) 455-3131 fax: (518) 455-3123 

 
Note:  It is important that the reply form be fully completed and returned so that persons may be notified in the event of 

emergency, postponement or cancellation.  

I plan to attend the public hearing on April 26, 2011 on examining ways to reduce the incidence of 

no-fault auto insurance fraud in New York to be conducted by the Senate Insurance Committee.  

I have been invited to make a public statement at the hearing.  My statement will be limited to 10 

minutes, and I will answer questions which may arise.  I will provide 10 copies of my prepared 

statement.   

 I will address my remarks to the following subjects: 

 ______________________________________________ 

 ______________________________________________ 

 I do not plan to attend the above hearing. 

 I would like to be added to the committee mailing list for notices and reports.  

 I would like to be removed from the committee mailing list.  

I will require assistance and/or handicapped accessibility information. Please specify the type of 

assistance required: 

_______________________________________________ 

NAME:_______________________________________________ 

TITLE:_________________________________________________ 

ORGANIZATION:_______________________________________ 

ADDRESS:_____________________________________________ 

TELEPHONE:___________________________________________ 

EMAIL:________________________________________________ 
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